
 
 

 
 
 The Millbury Bicentennial Committee invites you to attend the dedication of a lasting 
legacy of Millbury’s bicentennial celebration!  We will hold a brief ceremony on Saturday, 
November 29 at 1:00 p.m. on the knoll going to the Millbury Town Hall. The Millbury 
Bicentennial Legacy Committee has been working diligently in providing a fitting recognition of 
Millbury’s 200th birthday.  As you enter a patio area fringed with landscaping, you will pass 
through the original gates to the old Town Hall which burned down in January of 1971 and face a 
granite monument commemorating Millbury’s 200th anniversary.   
 
 All of you have played a significant role in celebrating this great milestone for Millbury.  
Without the fiscal support from the many businesses and organizations, as well as from the 
townspeople, we would not have been able to establish a permanent manifestation of this 
extraordinary anniversary.  We wish to recognize the many individuals, especially the Millbury 
Bicentennial Committee, who contributed to the entire historic celebration, as well.   
 
 Please join us as we dedicate this permanent area and as we fondly remember Millbury’s 
200 years of history and of our celebration of this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Roger Desrosiers 
William Kane, Sr.,  
Co-chairmen of the Millbury Bicentennial Committee 
Jeffrey Dore  
Chairman of the Legacy Committee 
 
 


